
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

URGENT REQUEST 
 
The Pennsylvania Conference of Teamsters is asking all affiliates 
to contact your PA State Representative and ask them to vote 

YES on PA House Bill 2241 and to please vote NO on any 
amendments to this bill. 
 

PA HB 2241 is a bill to stop the double tax placed on beverages 
in the City of Philadelphia 

Our members have witnessed the impact of the Philadelphia 
beverage tax firsthand. Over 500 of our drivers have lost their 
positions because of the tax. 

See the attached letter sent to all PA State Legislators from the 
PA Conference of Teamsters President, William Hamilton 
concerning this issue. 

 
These Legislative Action Alerts will be posted on the PA Conference of Teamsters web site at www.pacfteamsters.com  Go to the home page and click on the 

black box titled Legislative Action Alert Bulletins. Please share our web site address and these alerts with your officers, agents and stewards. 
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       William Hamilton, President & Eastern PA Legislative Coordinator – Joseph Molinero, Sec.-Treasurer & Western PA Legislative 

Coordinator – Tim O’Neill, Consultant – Dan Grace, Trustee & Legislative Advisor – Robert Baptiste, Esq. Legal Advisor 
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